
SAVE THE DATE 

Once again, the Friends of Foley Mountain will be hosting a 
Tapas dinner at the Scheuermann Winery in Westport. The 
dinner is to be held on July 12, 2019. This is the Friends’ major 
fund-raising activity and your support is greatly appreciated. As 
in past years there will be wonderful music, good company and 
great food. More details will be available at a later date. Please 
plan to join us. 




